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Issue 292 Royal Update 

e-newsletter of the Royal Rosarians 

 Greetings, Rosarians and Friends, 
Thanks for reading this issue of the e-newsletter of the Royal 
Rosarians produced by Duke Peter Glazer and Sir Knight Tom 
Marantette. If you have suggestions or contributions for the Royal 
Update, please contact Tom (tjm@atiyehbros.com) or Peter 
(pkglazer@aol.com). 

 

 

Astoria Regatta Rose Planting and Parade 
 

   Saturday, August 8

 
Plan now to join Prime Minister Marilyn, Queen Kahedja, the 
Traveling Float and a healthy contingent of Rosarian 
marchers as we participate in the Astoria Regatta Grand 
Land Parade two weeks from this Saturday.  
 
Ride the bus and leave the driving to us. We will meet at 
Sunset Presbyterian Church at 7:15 a.m. so as to arrive in 
Astoria in time for the 9:30 a.m. Rose Planting at the Flavel 
House. The Grand Land Parade will start at 12:00 noon. 
 
Following the parade, the bus will deliver us to the home of 
Rick and Marie Saturn in Seaside for a Rosarian social 
gathering before returning to Portland.  
 
Sign up on the Royal Rosarian web site. Chris Casteel will 
email you the week of the event to confirm you will be riding 
the bus. Your credit curd will be billed the day before the trip 
is to leave Portland. The cost is $25 per person. 

image: The Astoria-Megler Bridge is a steel bridge that spans the 
Columbia River between Astoria, Oregon and Point Ellice near 
Megler, Washington. Located 14 miles from the mouth of the 
river, the bridge is 4.1 miles long and was the last completed 
segment of U.S. Route 101 between Olympia, Washington, and 
Los Angeles, California. It is the longest continuous truss bridge 
in North America. It opened July 29, 1966. 



 

2015 Royal Rosarian Appreciation Picnic 
 

   Sunday, August 16

 

 

New Member Knighting 
 

by Dave and 

Connie 

Shipley 
  Saturday, August 22 

Please join us on 
Saturday, August 22 for a 
meaningful gathering of 
old friends and the 
opportunity to make 
wonderful new friends. 
This is probably your best 
chance during the whole 
month of August to have 
a fun, formal evening, so 
be sure to take advantage of it. With a beautiful ceremony, dinner and 
dancing to the great music of the One Brick Shy Band, you will really 
enjoy the New Member Knighting this year.  
 
Your co-chairs, Dave and Connie Shipley, and their hard working 
committee members look forward to you sending your registration to 
Pam Baker soon. We will see you at the Sheraton Airport Hotel at 5:30 
pm to start the evening off with cocktails. Thanks you. 

 
image: the Class of 2014 pledge their commitment to serve the 
Royal Rosarians in last year's New Member Knighting ceremony 
at the Holiday Inn in Wilsonville. 



 

Two Rose Plantings for the Price of One! 
 

   Thursday, 
July 30 

image: the 
first Oregon 
Zoo Rose 
Planting was 
well attended 
by Rosarians, 
dignitaries 
and even a 
few local 
tenants. This 
will be the 
fourth annual 

event. 

The Oregon Zoo 

Join Prime Minister Marilyn and the Rosarian Council as they conduct 
our traditional Royal Rosarian Rose Planting at the Oregon Zoo. This 
annual event recognizes the outstanding ZooGuides for this past year. 
This year's honorees will be Wendy Doerner and Kathy Street who 
have combined for 12 years of service and have contributed over 4200 
hours to the Oregon Zoo as volunteers.. 
 
The Planting will begin at 10:00 a.m. and Rosarians are asked to 
gather at the Zoo entrance by 9:40 a.m. Whites with hats, capes and 
gloves will be the appropriate attire and Dames should wear pants. 

Oregon Society of Artists 

Upon completion of the first Rose Planting the group will travel to 
nearby Oregon Society of Artists where a second Rose Planting will 
be conducted. The site for this event is at 2185 SW Park Place in 
Portland. The ceremony will begin at 11:30 a.m. and light 
refreshments will be served following that ceremony. 
 
The Oregon Society of Artists has supported the Rose Festival 
Foundation for over 80 years. They put on the annual Rose Festival 
Art Show for 6 weeks during Rose Festival. Last year they 
commissioned an oil painting of our 100th Rose Festival Queen 
Emma, which now hangs in the Rose Festival Office. They will also be 
doing one of Queen Kahedja this year. We will be honoring their 
President Mary Holt and the artist who will be painting Queen 
Kahedja's picture.  
 
Contact Royal Gardener Doxie McCaw-Cook for more information. 

 

 



 

Battle Ground Parade 
 

   Saturday, July 18 

 
 
Rose Festival Queen Kahedja Burley 
rides elegantly atop the Royal 
Rosarian Traveling Float. 

photo by Kimberly Bown 

    
Lord high Chancellor Rick 
Saturn and Lady Marie ride 
in style through the streets 
of Battle Ground, 
Washington. Prime Minister 
Marilyn was in Olympia for 
their entire weekend event 
and delegated our incoming 
Prime Minister this tough 
duty. 

photo by Kimberly Bown 

    
Meanwhile, the troops marched in 
formation behind the Saturn vehicle 
with the traveling float and Queen 
Kahedja bringing up the rear. It was 
a morning parade in Battle Ground 
and temperatures were moderate. 
Those traveling on to Olympia felt 
the effects of increased 
temperatures in their late afternoon 
parade. 

Photo by Kilong Ung 



 

Olympia Capital Lakefair 
 

   Saturday, July 18 

Prime Minister 
Marilyn Schultz 
diligently polishes 
the bright red finish 
on her favorite 
parade vehicle. 
Marilyn and her car 
dazzled the Olympia 
spectators. 

photo by Kimberly 
Bown 

 

 

2015 Royal Rosarian Golf Schedule 
 

   Tour de Rosaria 

  July 28  
Claremont Golf Course 

  August 4  
"Hit & Giggle", a four person 
scramble & Awards 
Dinner at Heron Lakes Golf 
Course (starts at 1:00 p.m.). 

All tee times start at 3:30 p.m. 
except for Rose City is at 3:00 
p.m. 
Please show up 30 minutes early to meet your foursome. 
We play nine holes followed by liquid refreshment and fellowship. 
We invite all Rosarians and guests who remotely like to play golf. 
A good score is in the 40's. Most scores are in 50's & 60's. 
A weekly reminder is available via e-mail if you like. 

Contact Mike Collins if you have questions or would like the weekly 
golf update via e-mail. He can be reached by cell phone at 503-484-
8160 or by e-mail at mike.collins@morganstanley.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mike.collins@morganstanley.com
http://www.royalrosarians.org/


 

Announcements 
 

   For the Good of the 
Organization 

Seattle Seafair Festival July 
24 - 26 
Saturday, July 25th, Ride the 
Duck, Red Lobster Shrimp 
Feast, SeaFair Torchlight 
Parade. 
What: Rose Planting, 
Saturday, July 25th at the 
Space Needle! 

Time: 5:00 pm Rose Planting (time to be confirmed). 
Hotel: Best Western Executive Inn, 200 Taylor Avenue North, Seattle, 
WA 206-448-9444 
Note: We are not participating in the parade; no Bus or Royal 
Rosarian Float. 
Contact: Jacquie Janulus, jjgocougs@comcast.net 

Cheer and Outreach 
Funeral services for Lady Patti Laumand, who passed away June 25th 
will be as follows: A memorial Mass will be held at 10 a.m. Thursday, 
July 23, 2015, at St. Thomas More Church located at 3525 SW Patton, 
Portland. In lieu of flowers, remembrances may be made to St. Mary's 
Home for Boys or the Lions Foundation. Patti will be greatly missed by 
our Rosarian family. 

ClubRunner Mobile App is available for download!  
It is your key to connect to your ClubRunner website on the go. Free 
to download and use, this app will let you access key information 
including a member roster and articles on our website. To download 
from the Apple Store or from Google Play, type "ClubRunner" in the 
search bar. 

San Antonio Fiesta in 2016 
Mark your calendars for April 17-24 in 2016. Upcoming Prime Minister 
Rick Saturn is planning to take a large delegation of Royal Rosarians 
to participate in the San Antonio Fiesta. All are invited to join the fun. 
Watch for more details. In the meantime, contact co-chair Dukes Bob 
Strader, Peter Glazer or Rob Hungerford for more information. 

photo by Kilong Ung 

 

Calendar 
 

    
 
Rosarian Council Meetings -- Council meetings will 
be held at 7:00 p.m. at the DoubleTree Lloyd Center 
on August 17 and September 21 (at Schultz 
residence). 

Royal Rosarian Foundation Meetings -- Board 
meetings will be held on Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m. at 
Finley's on July 29, August 26 and September 29. 



Seattle SeaFair Festival - July 24-26, Seatle, WA 
 
Oregon Zoo Rose Planting - July 30, Oregon Zoo, 10:00 a.m. (see article above) 
 
Oregon Society of Artists Rose Planting - July 30, 11:30 a.m. (see article above) 

Astoria Rose Planting - Aug 8, Flavel House, Astoria, OR, 9:30 a.m. 
 
Astoria Regatta Grand Land Parade - Aug 8, Astoria, OR, 12:00 noon 
 
Rosarian Picnic - Aug 16, North Clackamas Park 
 
New Member Reception - Aug 18, Sheraton Airport Hotel 
 
New Member Knighting - Aug 22, Sheraton Airport Hotel 

Prime Minister's Ball - Sept 12, Sentinel Hotel 
 
Pendleton Round-Up - Sept 17-20, Pendleton, OR  
 
Autumn Leaf Festival - Sept 25-27, Leavenworth, WA 

Detailed information for each event can be found online in the calendar section of 
the Royal Rosarian website. Click the link below. 

click here to see the Royal Rosarian website. 

 

Jim Nielson's Truisms 
 

    
This Issue's "Truism" 
 
"Life's most persistent and urgent 
question is 'What are you doing for 
others?' "  
 
 
-- Martin Luther King, Jr.  

 
 
(The late Jim Nielson, Prime 

Minister in 1979, was famous for his "truisms" which he happily shared 
in each issue of the Royal Update from its launch in 2005 until his death 
in 2011. Jim was knighted under the rose Sutter's Gold, pictured. 
Truisms now are either from Jim's archives or are quotations Duke 
Peter thinks Jim would like. If you'd like to suggest a quotation please 
email it to Peter.) 

  

 

Contact Information 

email: tjm@atiyehbros.com 
phone: 503-869-4321 
web: http://www.royalrosarians.org 

Join our mailing list! 

Join
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